
 
 
 

 

 
 

INFORMATION TO PARENTS FOR YEAR 7 STUDENTS 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

On behalf of the Crestwood High School community, I am delighted to extend a very warm welcome to you 
and your child to, what I know is going to be a very exciting year next year. 

Due to COVID-19 restrictions NSW Health has deemed that parents are not permitted on the site school 
during Term 4. As such, our Parent Information Evening for Year 7, scheduled for Week 8 can no longer 
proceed. 

In order for parents to access the necessary information about the school and gain an insight into the 
curriculum and programs implemented here in 2021, a Year 7 link titled “Information to Parents for Year 7 
Students 2021” has been established on the school’s website. When you click on the link, you will have 
access to information regarding: 

• Orientation Day program – held on Tuesday the 1st December 
• Best Start parent letter 
• Bring Your Own Device – computers and technology agreement 
• School Canteen – menu, price list and volunteering sheet 
• Uniform flyer – appointments for fittings and price list 
• Education Perfect – specialist programs 
• School Band 
• Student and parent portal letter 

 

Information will also be given to your child on Orientation Day, held here at school on Tuesday the 1st 
December, 2020. 

Should you have any queries about any of the information you can contact Tania Wright at the school on 
9639 7422. 

The link is “Information to parents for Year 7 Students 2021”. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Tania Wright 

Deputy Principal 


